
From: Katharine Pownall
To: Planning
Cc: Rona Charles
Subject: Ecology comments
Date: 20 February 2018 15:08:03

Hi,
 
Should the following applications receive planning permission, we would request that a
bat informative be included as part of that permission:

NYM/2017/0793/FL

 
Many thanks,
 
Katie Pownall
 
Conservation Research Assistant
North York Moors National Park Authority
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